Dianne Boisvert

From: Nancy London

Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 4:46 PM

To: Dianne Boisvert

Subject: ATTN: Historical Commission

Attachments: Draft letter of support - historic commission.docx

Dear Glenn,

Although we have not met yet, I understand you are the chair of the Historic Commission. As the City's grant writer, I am putting together an application to the Community Preservation Committee for the downtown street lighting project. A letter of support from you will be very helpful. I drafted one for you that you can edit as you see fit or use as is. Please put on your letterhead, sign it, and scan it back to me. Don't hesitate to pop up to see me if you have any questions. (My office is in the auditorium and I am here on Mondays and Thursdays.) Thanks very much!

Nancy London Grant Developer City of Newburyport 60 Pleasant Street P. O. Box 550 Newburyport, MA 01950 (978) 465-4400, ext 1226 (978) 621-0676 (cell phone)